
Financial Accounting 

Academic Assistance 
Summer 2024 
 

 

The Tutoring Center is offering academic 
assistance for Financial Accounting for the 
Summer Semester 2024. No appointment 
necessary. Below are the instructors offering 
their services: 

• Gary Jennings will offer in person 
academic assistance in Financial 
Accounting at the Tutoring Center,  
Main 261 on: 
Tuesdays from 1:15 pm - 2:15 pm 
Starting Tuesday, May 21, 2024 

 

These services will begin on Tuesday, May 21, 2024,  
and will end on Tuesday, August 16, 2024. 


